
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

As the 8th grade dance is approaching and you are picking out your attire, please 
keep the school dress code in mind.  Since the dance is a school function, the 
expectation is that you will take pride in your appearance and represent the 
school with class.   
 
Students who do not comply with the dress code will not be admitted to the 
dance. 
 
Please abide by the following: 
 

 Girls may not wear anything that is strapless, even if they have a sweater 
or shawl on.  So all dresses must have some kind of straps or sleeves and 
they must be attached to the dress.  Straps from undergarments do NOT 
count.       

 Skirts and dresses must be of the appropriate length, nothing too short or 
too tight.  The length must be at least mid-thigh. 

 No low cut or sheer (see-through) dresses or tops. 

 No “cut outs” on the back, sides or front of dress.  

 No two-piece dresses or anything that would expose a bare midriff.  

 Boys must have shirts with sleeves. 

 No holes in pants. 

 No sports apparel or baseball caps. 

 Boys and girls – no undergarments may show, so please choose 
accordingly. 

 
If you are unsure if the attire you have chosen is appropriate, it may not be.  
Please call and ask before you purchase your outfit if you are unsure if it is 
appropriate.    
 

 Only PTMS 8th grade students may attend the dance. 

 No dates are required for the dance; it is just a fun evening to celebrate 
the end of 8th grade. 

 No limos/party buses/R.V.’s are allowed.  
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